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7. CITY CENTRE IMAGE IMPROVEMENTS (AN56-2005) 
 
Works to the pedestrainised areas in the Murraygate and High Street have been identified as part of a 
rolling programme of improvements to maintain the high quality streetscape in these areas.  The works 
entail the improvement in design of certain materials at critical locations and the installation of new 
bollards to prevent further damage by vehicles. 
 
In order to achieve the expenditure by March 2005, it is recommended that the work be carried out by 
Tayside Contracts as an extension to the partnering agreement for Broughty Ferry Junctions which 
contains similar work.  It is recommended that Committee approve the additional expenditure of 
£20,000 which includes allowances for contingencies and fees.   
 
The Depute Chief Executive (Finance) advises that this expenditure can be met from within the 
Planning & Transportation Capital Budget for 2004/05, with SET contributing £10,000 to these works.  
 


